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Cir03/AJS/VP/September2018          10.09.18 
AL HIJRI 1440- NEW YEAR 2018 HOLIDAY 

Dear Valued Parent,  
 
Kindly be informed that, Thursday, 13th September, 2018 will be an official holiday for our school on account of the Hijri 
New Year 1440. 
 
Al Ain Juniors School Management, Administration, Faculty and Students wish one and all a Happy New Year! 
 
Please note: 
 
British System 
 

 The scheduled orientation of Kindergarten will move on Wednesday, 12th of September 2018 from 5:00 pm to 
7:00 pm. Venue will be respective classrooms in the Kindergarten department. 

 

 Parent orientation for Grade 5 and 6 students will be held on Sunday, 16th of September 2018 at 5:00 – 7:00 pm. 
Venue of the orientation will be the school auditorium and respective classrooms. 

 
Indian System: 
 

 Open house scheduled for AJI Grades 1 to 12 students on Thursday, 13th September, 2018 will be rescheduled 
and a separate communication will be shared very soon. 

 
Thank you for your support and co-operation!                                                                    AJS Management 
 
 


